## Arkansas Game & Fish Commission



May 1, 1990

Ms. Cindy Westra Route 1 Box 111-81 Jacksonville, AR 72076

Dear Cindy:

Thank you for attending our recent open house on April 22, 1990 to celebrate Earth Day 1990 at the Arkansas Game and Fish Commission.

We appreciate very much you taking the time to bring your wildlife and spending the afternoon helping us educate the public regarding our wildlife and natural resources.

Thanks again.

Cordially, Nebeli White

DEBBIE WHITE

Special Programs Coordinator

Enclosure: photos